
                                                               

 

COMMUTER ALERT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Date:  Monday, October 28th, 2013 
Location:  Fresno 
Contact:  Project Hotline, 1-(855)265-6118, TTY Users -711 
Email:  iwilson@brosamer.com 

NEW TRAFFIC PATTERNS REQUIRE LANE AND 
RAMP CLOSURES 

WHAT: WESTBOUND (WB) STATE ROUTE (SR) 180 WILL REQUIRE LANE, CONNECTOR, AND 

ON RAMP CLOSURES BETWEEN SR 168 AND SR 41 

 

WHEN: ALL CLOSURES STARTING MIDNIGHT  FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1ST : 

 ALL WB LANES OF SR 180 BETWEEN SR 168 AND SR 41. 

 WB SR 168 TO WB SR 180 CONNECTOR RAMP.  

 CEDAR AVENUE AND CHESTNUT AVENUE ON RAMPS. 

 SR 41 NORTH AND SOUTH CONNECTOR RAMPS. 

 MCKINLEY ON RAMP TO WB 168. 

TWO WB 180 LANES WILL BE OPEN BY NOON, SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND               

(WEATHER PERMITTING). REMAINDER OF CLOSURES WILL BE OPEN BY 8:00 P.M., 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND (WEATHER PERMITTING). 
 

WHERE: CITY OF FRESNO; ALONG SR 180; INCLUDING THE CONNECTOR RAMPS TO 

WESTBOUND SR 180.  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Motorists are advised to avoid this Construction Zone or use an alternate route 

due to anticipated traffic delays within the project limits.   
 

Caltrans and R&L Brosamer, Inc. thank commuters, businesses and residents of Fresno County for their patience 

during the construction of the State Route 180 Braided Ramps Design Build Project.   For further information, please 

contact Public Information Officer, Idy Wilson at R&L Brosamer Hotline number 1-(855)265-6118, TTY Users - 711.   

Project information can also be found on the Project Website online at www.dot.ca.gov/dist6/   
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